
June 2017 IT Consolidation Update 

 

We have spent the month of June compiling and reviewing all of the information 

that was provided as a result of the Cabinet Agency discovery meetings.   Once 

again, we are appreciate of the time everyone spent with us and information 

shared. 

A meeting has been scheduled later in June with the Governor’s office for a 

briefing. 

We are working on defining the service areas within Nebraska. 

As with Phase 1 and Phase 2, the organization chart will be defined at a later time. 

As a reminder, support for end users continues the way it is today within your 

Agency.   Moving forward if your Agency needs assistance, please feel free to 

reach out and we will assist as best we can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


